
Invitation to WEBCAST March 2nd at 10:00 am – 2022 Q4 

results 

Norcod will be presenting 2022 Q4 results, commenting on 

coming events, and will be taking some questions.  

 

The Webcast will be held on the 2nd of March 2023 at 10:00 am 

and will last 30 minutes.  

 

Interested attendees are requested to register using the link 

below, or preferably the link in the attached document: 

  

Norcod Q4 2022 Webcast 

 

If you have any questions or logging-on issues please contact  

 

Kia Zadegan  

kz@norcod.no  

+47 91585801 

 

 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MWU2M2RhOTQtYzdkZS00ZTlhLTgzMzktZTBmZjBmMWZhODc4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%2279a58c32-6f4c-4071-a8b3-a1f3c4e97bfc%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%220439b85a-12a5-48bc-9f7f-3592568d3075%22%2C%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3Atrue%2C%22role%22%3A%22a%22%7D&btype=a&role=a

